
EWHURST PARISH COUNCIL 
WITH ELLENS GREEN 

 
                                                                             
 
 
Clerk of the Council: Jane Bromley          Tel: 01483 267646         email:  clerk.epc@btinternet.com 

 
Football Foundation Liaison Meeting Between Ewhurst Parish Council & the 
Football Clubs 1st August 2016 7pm Village Hall 

 
Attendees: Ewhurst Parish Councillor, Ian Davis;  
James Freemantle Pitch Maintenance Senior Football Club; Phil Rackliffe 
Treasurer Senior Football Club; Bruce Walker Junior Football Club; Richard 
Wilkinson Junior Football Club. 
Jane Bromley, Clerk Ewhurst Parish Council;  

 
 Apologies: James Freemantle. 

 
 Minutes from meeting 8th March 2016:Action Points arising from this meeting: 

A new set of keys for the football Clubs joint Notice Board was to be obtained by 
the Parish Clerk for the football Clubs. action Clerk 
Last year’s senior Club accounts to be sent by Clerk to P Rackliffe as they had 
had trouble with their book keeping and couldn’t locate these. Action Clerk 
Junior Football Club still short of space for juniors. PR suggested Cranleigh Show 
Ground and to pass a contact for this area onto BW. Action PR 
All old metal work had now been cleared from the recreation ground. 
 

 Pitch Maintenance: A schedule for remedial and ongoing works had been sorted 
out in addition it was felt that worm casting was needed and funding for this 
possibly obtained from the Football Foundation Emergency Fund. The Senior Club 
pointed out that they do most of their white line marking and therefore part of the 
£2000 allocated towards line marking may become available for worm casting. PR 
to record the line marking done by Senior Club members. Junior Club felt they 
would not need any coloured marking white may also save costs and they were to 
speak to the contractor. Action BW 
 

 Contracts for next season: The contracts were signed by the Clubs and the Clerk. 
 

 Any other matters arising: It had been established that the team playing on a 
Sunday was the U17s which had now disbanded.RW was to look into the 
possibility of raising funds for new goal posts. Action RW 

 
 The Senior Club asked if the recreation ground railings could be used to hand 

sponsor banners during matches and it was thought so long as they did not 
obstruct then this was agreed. 
 

 Date for next meeting: The next meeting would be arranged for early in the new 
year. 

 
 
 
 


